### Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy University of Toronto

## **Harry and Frances Forman Award**

Harry Forman was born in Toronto on January 8, 1927. Following his high school graduation from Harbord Collegiate, Harry entered the University of Toronto's School of Pharmacy. He graduated in 1947, at the age of 20. He had an almost sixty-year professional career including, as a young pharmacist, co-owner of a neighborhood pharmacy, a many-year associateship with Shoppers Drug Mart, and, in later years, working as a part-time pharmacist before retiring at the age of 80.

Harry loved his career in pharmacy, in part because of his life-long, close relationships with fellow pharmacists, but largely because of all the many customers he got to know and care for over the years, often delivering prescriptions to those who could not easily come in to pick up their medications.

Harry's closest partner in life was his dear wife Frances and together they raised four children. They spent as much time together as possible, to the extent that Frances worked with Harry at the pharmacy during many of the Shoppers Drug Mart years. Their warmth and easy smiles were well known to their customers and friends alike.

Harry and Frances Forman were married for sixty years before they passed away within two months of each other in 2014.

The children of Harry and Frances Forman established an award to honour their parents. It will be awarded to a student registered in Year 4 of the PharmD program at the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy who best demonstrates dedication to the practice of pharmacy by going above and beyond in the provision of patient care.

The recipient must have achieved at least Second Class Honours in each of Years 1, 2 and 3, and must have achieved at least a Pass standing in all Year 4 courses. Applicants will provide a one-page personal statement that describes their dedication to the practice of pharmacy and how they have gone above and beyond in the provision of patient care.

Approximate value of the award: \$900

#### **Application Procedures**

Submit the completed Harry and Frances Forman Award Application Form electronically to Brenda Thrush, Faculty Registrar, Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy (e-mail brenda.thrush@utoronto.ca). Please note that hand-written applications will not be accepted.

**Deadline for Submission** 

Monday, April 5, 2021

## Harry and Frances Forman Award Application Form

To be awarded to a student registered in Year 4 of the PharmD program at the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy who best demonstrates dedication to the practice of pharmacy by going above and beyond in the provision of patient care.

The recipient must have achieved at least Second Class Honours in each of Years 1, 2 and 3, and must have achieved at least a Pass standing in all Year 4 courses.

Approximate value of the award: \$900

Deadline for submitting application: Monday, April 5, 2021

• Complete this application form by providing a one-page personal statement that describes your dedication to the practice of pharmacy and how you have gone above and beyond in the provision of patient care.

# Personal Information (please complete in full)

Name	
(as it appears in ACORN)	
Student Number	
Mailing Address	
U of T E-mail Address	

#### **Declaration**

I certify that the information provided on this application is, to the best of my knowledge, true and complete, and I authorize the release of the information contained herein to the appropriate Awards Committee. I understand that any false or incomplete information will invalidate my application.

Signature	Date

The University of Toronto respects your privacy. Personal information that you provide to the University is collected pursuant to section 2(14) of the University of Toronto Act, 1971. It is collected for the purpose of administering admissions, registration, academic programs, university-related student activities, activities of student societies, safety, financial assistance and awards, graduation and university advancement, and reporting to government. The University is also required to report student-level enrolment-related data to the Ministry of Training, Colleges and Universities as a condition of its receipt of operating grant funding. The Ministry collects this enrolment data, which includes limited personal information such as Ontario Education Numbers, student characteristics and educational outcomes, in order to administer government post-secondary funding, policies and programs, including planning, evaluation and monitoring activities. At all times it will be protected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If you have questions, please refer to www.utoronto.ca/privacy or contact the University's Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Coordinator, Room 104, 12 Queen's Park Crescent West, Toronto, ON, M5S 1A8.

### **Personal Statement**

Provide a one-page personal statement that describes your dedication to the practice of pharmacy and how you have gone above and beyond for your patients. Please provide examples of these instances.		